EMBASSY OF THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

3505 International Place, N.W. Washington D.C. 20008

Dear President Trip Reynolds,

Referring to your letter addressed to Ambassador Zhang Yesui of the
P.R.China and dated on Nov.23, 2011, we are providing these materials for

your company. Hope you will find them interesting and useful.

Best regards,
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Geng Shuang
Geng Shuang Press Counselor and Spokesman —
Embassy of the People’s Republic of China in the U.S.A.

Press Counsellor Tel.: (202) 495-2218
3505 International Place, N.-W. Fax: (202) 966-0631
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